
Hello and welcome to the 2020 Glendale Legislative Link Program. 

Below is a summary of the latest actions taken by Governor Ducey and the State of Arizona to 
mitigate the social and economic impact of COVID-19. This information was shared by the 
Governor’s Office. 

Governor Ducey Issues Executive Order Delaying Expiration Of Driver 

Licenses 

As Arizona continues to take proactive measures to mitigate the spread of COVID-19, Governor 
Ducey yesterday issued an Executive Order deferring requirements to renew standard driver 
licenses that have an expiration date between March 1, 2020 and December 31, 2020 by one 
year from their original expiration date. This action will minimize in-person visits to Arizona 
Motor Vehicle Division (MVD) Offices and help contain the spread of COVID-19.  
 
Under this Executive Order, all Arizona Peace Officer Standards and Training Board certified law 
enforcement officers as well as state government agencies, county and municipal governments, 
and election officials will accept Arizona driver license cards with expiration dates between 
March 1, 2020 and December 31, 2020 as valid identification for any purposes for which 
unexpired driver license cards would otherwise be accepted. 
 
Governor Ducey in March issued an Executive Order delaying expiration dates on Arizona 
driver licenses for six months, ensuring residents over the age of 65 do not need to visit MVD 
offices to renew their driver licenses during the public health emergency.  
 
Starting today, any driver may see their updated driver license expiration date 
at AZMVDNow.gov. Drivers have the option to order a duplicate license with the updated 
expiration date.  
 
View today’s Executive Order HERE. 
 
 
Thank you again for your participation in Glendale’s Legislative Link Program.  
 
Remember, you can watch committee hearings via the internet by going to the legislature’s 
website and clicking on the live proceedings hyperlink located in the column on the left side of 
the page. 
 
********************************************************** 
 
Arizona State Legislature Website: www.azleg.gov 
 

https://azgovernor.gov/governor/news/2020/03/governor-ducey-announces-latest-covid-19-actions
http://azmvdnow.gov/
https://azgovernor.gov/sites/default/files/eo_2020-53.pdf
http://www.azleg.gov/


*********************************************************** 
 
To determine who your state legislators are, click here 
 
You can also visit the Intergovernmental Programs Department’s webpage for additional 
information by clicking here 
 
************************************************************ 
 
The information being emailed to you is a result of your subscription to the City of Glendale 
Legislative Link Program. We hope to grow this email distribution list to ensure that our 
neighbors and friends can be aware of the important issues being discussed at the 
legislature.  To add an additional user or to unsubscribe, please email dtorres@glendaleaz.com  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ryan Lee 
Intergovernmental Programs Manager 
City of Glendale 
Office: 623-930-2081 
Cell: 480-318-4510 
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